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Dear Mr. Murl: 

By email dated July 31, 2018, Weiss Associates on behalf of the Department of Energy 
(DOE) submitted the Addendum to the First Five-Year Review (First FYR) and the 
attached Vapor Intrusion Evaluation Report (VIER), (collectively, Addendum), prepared 
for the Energy-Related Health Research Federal Facility (Site) at the University of 
California, Davis (UC Davis). The Addendum was submitted to the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA), the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (CVRWQCB), and the California Department of Toxic Substances 
Control (DTSC, collectively, Regulatory Agencies) for review. The Addendum was 
prepared to update the First FYR for the DOE Areas at the Site, since the FYR could 
not contain a protectiveness statement for the DOE Areas due to unevaluated vapor 
intrusion concerns. 

DTSC previously reviewed and approved the draft final VIER on June 11, 2018. The 
final version of the VIER was submitted the Regulatory Agencies July 2018, and DTSC 
verified that any changes from the draft final to final VIER were reasonable, and not of 
concern to DTSC. 

DTSC finds the VIER accurately supports the Addendum, and agrees with the new 
protectiveness statement contained within the Addendum that "The Remedy at the DOE 
Areas of LEHR is protective of human health and the environment." 
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DTSC hereby approves the Addendum. Please submit a physical copy of the 
Addendum with wet signature to DTSC for the LEHR administrative record. 

If you have any questions regarding this email or the letter to follow, please contact me 
at (916) 255-3669, or through e-mail at john.bystra@dtsc .. ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

John Bystra 
Project Manager 
Military and Corrective Action Unit 
Site Mitigation and Restoration Program 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 

cc: (Via email) 

Mr. Mike Butherus, Navarro 
Mr. Christopher Wright, UC Davis 
Ms. Rachel Lausen, UC Davis 
Mr. Robert Devany, PG, CEG, CHG, Weiss 
Mr. Jesse Crews, Weiss 
Ms. Mary Stallard, Weiss 
Ms. Holly Hadlock, USEPA 
Ms. Karla Brasaemle, PG, Techlaw 
Mr. Durin Linderholm, CVRWQCB 
Mr. Noel Shrum, Unit Chief, DTSC 
Mr. Stephen Sterling, PG, PGP, CEG, CHG, DTSC 
Dr. Valerie Hanley, DTSC 


